
From: Wender, Samuel A
To: RulemakingComments Resource
Subject: [External_Sender] Decommissioning Funds
Date: Thursday, June 27, 2019 12:53:44 PM

To whom it may concern,

Please consider allowance for the use of decommissioning funds for components that are scheduled
for long term storage at reactor facilities. It does not make sense to have a licensee store a piece of
equipment that qualifies for decommissioning funds for decades awaiting the station to actively
begin the decommissioning process.  The stations should be allowed to dispose of that type of
equipment, at todays dollar cost, to the decommissioning funds and prevent additional cost for
storage, maintenance and security expenses. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sam Wender 
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